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Howdy Fellowship, 
 
The Board 7th Tradition Committee (B7TC) has had a prosperous and buzzing year of service. 
 
This year, we added dedicated brainstorming sessions to our committee meetings, paving the way for fresh ideas to flow in. 
To support this, we extended our meeting time from 60 minutes to 90 minutes, allowing space for thoughtful discussion and 
generating clear action items for our next meetings. These sessions sparked inspired discussions and new initiatives to 
support S.L.A.A.’s financial health while upholding the spirit of Tradition Seven. 
 
From these brainstorming sessions: 
 
We launched the 1976 Campaign in honor of the year S.L.A.A. was founded, inviting members to contribute a monthly gift 
of 19.76 (in your local currency) to support our Fellowship’s recovery mission. This meaningful campaign replaced the 
Lifesaver Campaign, offering members a simple and heartfelt way to give back. 
 
We introduced two new daily reader topics to the Conference Literature Committee (CLC) to begin the Literature Creation, 
Editing, and Publishing (LCEP) process: 

 A daily reader on healing shame, perfectionism, anorexia, and low self-esteem, focusing on daily affirmations and 
gentle support. 

 A daily reader on sober dating, offering ideas and shared experiences from those who are practicing sober dating in 
recovery. 

 
These readers aim to support members in daily recovery while providing an additional revenue stream for the Fellowship 
once completed. 
 
We are investigating memorabilia to celebrate the upcoming 1976 anniversary, giving members a tangible way to connect 
with our shared history while supporting the Fellowship. 
 
We also began work on the Spirit of Giving pamphlet, which combines education about the 60/40 flyer with the 1976 
Campaign for groups and intergroups. This pamphlet will help groups and intergroups actively support the Fellowship’s 
financial health while reinforcing our collective commitment to self-support. 
 
Additionally, we requested that the ABC/M Planning Committee consider allotting time at the Annual Business 
Conference/Meeting for “Get to Know Our Committee” sessions, similar to those offered by Conference Committees. These 
sessions would allow members to learn about all Board Committees and explore opportunities for service within the 
Fellowship. 
 
If you have a passion for this Fellowship and are willing to investigate and brainstorm with us to find new ways to support 
its financial health, we invite you to consider joining our committee. 
 
Thank you for your continued trust and generosity. 
 
In Loving Service, 
The Board 7th Tradition Committee (B7TC)   


